Sent: November 9, 2018 2:39 PM
To: NL Public Utilities Board
Subject: NI Power rate increase

As a senior on very low fixed income, | feel that it is very unfair that NI Power is looking for another rate increase.

| can speak also on behalf of my twin sister who is also in the same boat as | am in, also on a fixed income, who doesn’t
have internet or no knowledge of computers.

We are both worried that we will have to choose between food, medication and power bills, starve to death or freeze to
death.
| am asking for the PUB to take our concerns seriously.

Thank you

Sent from my iPod



